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Tony Evers 

       
May 14, 2020 

 
 By Electronic Mail Only 
 

 
Dear Secretaries and Agency Heads: 
 

On this day, I approved the following statement of scope pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 
227.135(2): 

 

• An emergency statement of scope by the Department of Health Services, submitted 
May 14, 2020, relating to establishing protections for Wisconsin citizens by 
maintaining appropriate social distancing or other measures to slow and contain the 
spread of COVID-19 and protect health and safety, while turning the dial to reopen 

Wisconsin’s economy (Wis. Admin. Code ch. DHS 145). 
 

 
Please direct any questions about this letter to my policy director, Jenni Dye. 
 

 
      Sincerely, 

   
Tony Evers 

      Governor   

 
 
 

Cc: Ryan Nilsestuen, chief legal counsel (ryan.nilsestuen1@wisconsin.gov)  
 Jenni Dye, policy director (jenni.dye@wisconsin.gov) 

 DOA State Budget Office (SBOAdminRules@spmail.wi.gov) 
 Jackson Keuler, DHS (jackson.keuler@dhs.wisconsin.gov)  
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